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Welcome to Standard Avenue, Tile Hill, Coventry -
a charming mid-terrace house with great potential!
This delightful property boasts two reception room,
three bedrooms, and the bathroom, offering ample
space for a growing family or those looking for a
cosy home. 

Although this house is in need of some updating, it
presents a fantastic opportunity to create your
dream home exactly to your taste. The property
features a lounge, dining room, and kitchen,
providing a versatile layout that can be tailored to
suit your lifestyle.

One of the highlights of this property is the
spacious lawned rear garden, perfect for enjoying
outdoor activities or simply relaxing in the fresh
air. Additionally, the presence of a garage adds
convenience and extra storage space for your
belongings.

If you are looking for a property with character
and the potent ia l  to be transformed into a
beautiful home, this three-bedroom terrace on
Standard Avenue is definitely worth considering.
Don't miss out on the chance to make this house
your own and create a space that truly reflects
your style and personality.
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Dimensions

Ground Floor

Lounge
3.20 x 3.04

Dining Room
3.35 x 3.20

Kitchen
3.26 x 1.57

Frist Floor

Bedroom 1
3.43 x 2.38

Bedroom 2
3.13 x 3.03

Bedroom 3
2.50 x 2.10

Bathroom
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